
  
 

NHPC Card Ministry 
 

There is a basket at the Welcome Center to collect 
cards to be used by our Card Ministry group. Please 

drop off any cards that you’d like to donate.  
If you would like to join us, contact Donna Headley. 

 

Boy Scout Brunswick Stew Sale  
It’s time, once again, for the Spring Brunswick Stew Sale. Troop #555 is 

making the stew on Friday, February 24th. It will be ready for pickup on 

Saturday, February 25th, after 10am. If you can’t pick it up at that time, 

they will leave it in the refrigerator in the big kitchen. The cost this year 

is $10/qt. and supplies are LIMITED so get your order in NOW. 

Contact Carolyn in the church office if you want to place an order. 
 

Current Deacon Members 

Karen Chandler: Chairman of the Board of Deacons 

Summer Foley, Claude Owens, Ann Saunders,  

Doris Willing, Myrna Worrell 
________________________________________ 

 

Current Session Members and Team Assignments 

Scott Ramser & JT Matthew: Admin, Finance, Personnel 

Stan Parcell: Buildings & Grounds 

 Debbie Blackburn: Mission & Service 

Christy Presseau: Nurture & Discipleship and Worship & Music 

JT Matthew: Stewardship 

  Pat Davis: Clerk of Session 

Kayla Jarvis: Social Media  
 

 

Church Contact Information 

804-730-9700  

On the web at: www.newhanover pres.org   

On Facebook at www.facebook.com/newhanover church 
 

Staff 

Pastor: Robert Johnson – robert.johnson@newhanover pres.org 

Covenant Pastor: Eric Douglass – edouglas10326@comcast.net 

Music Director: Kayla Jarvis – kayla@newhanoverpres.org 

Church Administrator: Carolyn Shute – carolyn@newhanoverpres.org 

Audio Visual Coordinator: Mike Jarvis – jarvis@samhillbands.com 

Sexton: Jerome Penycooke 

Seminary Intern: Drew McFayden – mcfaydenah@gmail.com 
 

Office Hours: 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Monday – Friday 
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Sunday, January 15, 2023 
 

IF YOU ARE A GUEST TODAY – WELCOME!   
 

We are delighted you are visiting with us. Please fill in a blue Welcome Card with your 

name and email address so we can add you to our This Week at New Hanover newsletter 

and the Prayers & Joys weekly emails.  
 

We are a community of faith seeking to follow Christ. If you are looking to follow Jesus 

in your daily life with the support and fellowship of a company of believers, you have 

found the right place. If you seek to commit to active involvement in worship, service, 

and study, we invite you to join us in membership. 
 
 

 

Thank You to Today's Volunteers! 
 

Assisting Liturgist: Terry Diebold 

Lay Reader: Jeff Sigmon 

Ushers: Debbie & Lee Blackburn 

Music: Kayla Jarvis, the New Hanover Band & Choir      

Video/Lighting/Sound: Mike Jarvis 

Children’s Time: Eric Douglass 

Children’s Faith in Life: Doris & Frank Willing 

Refreshments: Terry Diebold 

Adult Faith in Life: Eric Douglass 

Powerpoint: Robert Johnson 

 

 
 

 

 

 

New Hanover 
 

NEWS  
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Sunday, January 15th 
8:30 a.m. – Choir Warmup – Sanctuary 

9:00 a.m. – Nursery   

9:30 a.m. – Worship – Sanctuary (Children’s Faith in Life following Children’s Time) 

10:30 a.m. – Liz’s Coffee Time – Commons     

10:45 a.m. – Adult Faith in Life – Trice Room 
 

Monday, January 16th 
10:00 a.m. – Staff meeting – Narthex 

7:00 p.m. – Session Meeting – Commons 
 

Tuesday, January 17th 
6:30 p.m. – Women’s Bible Study – Rowe Room 
 

Wednesday, January 18th 
6:00 p.m. - Band Rehearsal – Sanctuary 
 

Sunday, January 22nd  

8:30 a.m. – Choir Warmup – Sanctuary 

9:00 a.m. – Nursery   

9:30 a.m. – Worship – Sanctuary (Children’s Faith in Life following Children’s Time) 

10:30 a.m. – Liz’s Coffee Time – Commons     

10:45 a.m. – Adult Faith in Life – Trice Room 

5:00 p.m. – Futures Committee Meeting – Commons (dinner provided) 
 

 

 

 

NEW Hanover’s Birthday List 

Happy Birthday to the following who are 

celebrating birthdays this week: 

Cathy Oliver, Gary Cage, Connor O’Brien 
 

 
Join us following worship for week two of our Adult 

series, “Homosexuality and the New Testament”. 
Eric Douglass will lead today’s discussion.  

 
Grab a cup of coffee and some refreshments and meet us in the Trice Room at 10:45. 

 

 

Be A Sweetheart Party 
Our Missions team is sponsoring a sweetheart party on Jan 29 in 

Laburnum Commons. It will be held immediately following worship. 
We will make Valentine Cards and pen handwritten messages to those 

who would really appreciate some sweetness on Valentine’s Day.  Drop 
off your decorating items at the Mission table in the Commons. 

 
 

 
 

Join us this Tues. (Jan. 17), at 6:30 pm in the Rowe Room, as we start our new Women’s 
Bible Study. The chosen topic is Beth Moore’s new book/video,  

“The Surpassing Value of Knowing Christ”.  
If you are planning on coming and don’t have a book yet contact Christy or Mary Gayle. 

 
   

Bibles & Burgers Men’s Group  
is meeting on Tuesday, Jan 24 @ 6:30, here at the 

church. Following our discussion on the book of Jude, 

we will head out to Marty’s for $7 Burger Night.  
 
 

Mission Sunday 
 

Today is Mission Sunday. We will be collecting for the Cents-
Ability offering. Funds collected support local hunger ministries 

as well as national and international projects through the 
Presbyterian Hunger Program.  

 
 

Annual Congregational Meeting  
 

We will hold our Annual Congregational Meeting on Sunday, February 12, 
immediately following worship. All members are encouraged to attend. 

Stay tuned for more information. 

NHPC Guest WIFI: 
Password: 8047309700 

Monday, Dec. 5 @ 7PM 

Futures Committee Meeting on Sunday, January 22nd from 5-8 p.m. 
 

There will be a work meeting for the Futures Committee, Session, and anyone on a NHPC 
Team that wants to attend. Dinner will be provided. Contact the office if you are planning 
to attend. For more information contact Stan Parcell. 

 


